
CITY OF SIGOURNEY, IOWA 
MINUTES OF REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING OF 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2020 
 
The Sigourney City Council met in regular session in the Council Chambers at City Hall on Wednesday, February 
19, 2020 with Mayor Glandon presiding and the following Council members answering roll call:  Morlan, Schröeder, 
Bender, Conrad, McLaughlin and Schultz.  Others present were:  Larry Alderson; Dustin MacDonald, Sigourney 
Area Development Corporation (SADC) Representative; Don Northup, Director of Public Works I; Aaron Kephart, 
Police Chief; and Angie Alderson, City Clerk. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  Council member McLaughlin moved, seconded by Council member 
Morlan, to approve the tentative agenda.  Upon the roll being called, the following voted Ayes:  Morlan, Schröeder, 
Bender, Conrad, McLaughlin and Schultz.  Nays:  None.  Motion approved. 
 
Council member Conrad moved, seconded by Council member Morlan, to approve the following items on the 
consent agenda:  Minutes of regular Council meeting of February 5, 2020 (corrected from February 19, 2020); 
Council accounts payable claims in the amount of $36,041.52; Library accounts payable claims in the amount of 
$4,941.53; City Clerk’s January 2020 financial reports; payroll expenses, miscellaneous expenses, ACH and 
monthly transfers for January 2020; transfer of Liquor License for Barn Wired, Sigourney, Iowa to 22400 220th 
Avenue, Sigourney, Iowa for a Class C Liquor License (LC) (Commercial); Don Northup and Brent Gilliland to 
attend the Iowa Section VI Water Distribution and Treatment Plant Operators Conference sponsored by American 
Water Works Association on March 18, 2020 at a total cost of $100.00; Aaron Kephart to attend the Iowa Narcotics 
Officer Association (INOA) Conference on March 24-26, 2020 and to use the City’s credit card for hotel rooms 
and meals; and the credit card report.  Upon the roll being called, the following voted Ayes:  Morlan, Schröeder, 
Bender, Conrad, McLaughlin and Schultz.  Nays:  None.  Motion approved. 
 
Mayor Glandon asked Dustin MacDonald if he had anything to report from SADC.  He stated he did not for this 
meeting. 
 
Public Safety:  There will be a Public Safety Committee meeting on Thursday, February 27, 2020 at 7:00 a.m. 
 
City Clerk:  The regular Council meeting for March 4, 2020 will be at City Hall at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Public Input:  Mayor Glandon asked if the City Clerk had heard anything back from Ahlers and Cooney regarding 
the employee handbook.  City Clerk Alderson replied she had not. 
 
Council member McLaughlin asked about when the Compost site will be open.  Mayor Glandon responded that it 
may not be open depending on the construction letting (for the Sewer Treatment Plant).  The Compost will need 
to be cleaned before the construction work begins.  Council member McLaughlin asked what she should tell 
people that are asking.  Mayor Glandon stated that people will be on their own at this point.  Council member 
Bender asked if anyone had talked with the tree trimmers.  Mayor Glandon asked Director of Public Works I 
Northup to investigate this.  Mayor Glandon stated that a problem could be those that take everything to the 
Compost not just brush.  It would have to be monitored. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by acclamation at 6:07 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 ________________________________________
 Douglas L. Glandon, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
ATTEST: ________________________________________ 

    Angela K. Alderson, City Clerk 


